
From: Sheets (Purchasing), Mike <william.m.sheets@wv.gov> 
Date: Mon, May 23, 2022 at 10:06 AM 
Subject: Re: WVVNF Parking Lot Lights 
To: Clevenger, Michael A <michael.a.clevenger@wv.gov> 
Cc: Peggy L Alexander <peggy.l.alexander@wv.gov>, Sherri A Reed <sherri.a.reed@wv.gov>, 
David H Pauline <david.h.pauline@wv.gov>, Tara L Lyle <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, Totten, Mark 
L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 

Michael, 
 
Your emergency is approved.  Please follow emergency purchasing procedures as found in the 
Handbook and follow up with documentation for award within 30 days. 
 
Regards, 
 
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
Fax:      (304) 558-4115 
 
 
On Mon, May 23, 2022 at 8:59 AM Clevenger, Michael A <michael.a.clevenger@wv.gov> 
wrote: 
 
 
Mike,  one emergency letter document is attached. 
 
 
-- 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Clevenger 
Procurement Supervisor 
WV Veteran's Nursing Facility 
One Freedom Way 
Clarksburg, WV. 26301 
(304) 626 1600 ext.3010 
 




